
 

 

 

For immediate release                           

 

HKBN Continues Flexible Work-from-home Arrangement until 15 March  

 

(Hong Kong – 13 February 2020) In response to the epidemic developments and Education 

Bureau's decision this morning to further extend the classroom closure period, HKBN Group 

(“HKBN” or the “Group”) announced today that, for the safety and well-being of its Talents and 

their families, the Group will continue to encourage office and back-end support Talents in Hong 

Kong (including Hong Kong Broadband Network, HKBN Enterprise Solutions and JOS) to 

flexibly work from home until 15 March 2020, extended from previous end-date of 1 March.  

To maintain productivity amongst those working from home, HKBN's Talents have been 

empowered with remote access to ensure workflow continuity via virtual meetings and access 

to company systems securely.   
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